
To The IPC 

 

My name is Jackson Worley. I am writing to continue my object to the Hills of Gold Windfarm, in 
particular, the return of a number of turbines. 

This development has been flawed from the start and this is clear in the documentation. The 
return of the turbines will not serve the greater good as stated by the DPHI and the ‘voluntary’ 
land acquisition proposed is simply going to set a dangerous precedent for the future. 

The return of turbines should not happen as they were removed to benefit a number of people 
and community. It is not only about DAD01. My family’s property is directly impacted as we are 
boarder the construction zone. The removal of these turbines had an overall positive impact for 
our property. 

As a musician and recording artist, the restoration of these turbines will deeply impact on my 
ability to conduct my art of my country. As a young Kamilaroi man, I find this most distressing 
and upsetting. 

The proponent has shown a lack of understanding for our area and culture. The inclusion of 
these turbines should not happen. The DPHI removed them for solid reasons and these reason 
still remain. This development is not necessary and does not enhance our society. 

The allowable clearing of the habitat of threatened species needs to be stopped. We are not in a 
REZ and therefore this development should not be happening here. 

The DPHI letter shows how flawed this entire development process has been and ultimately 
how untrustworthy the proponent is. 

Please refuse this in its entirety or at a minimum, do not allow the reinstatement of turbines. 
This is only about economic gain and nothing else. 

 

Jackson Worley 

Crawney Rd 

Nundle NSW 2340 


